
 

      

 

Partner Experience Survey is Now Available 
     

 
Our most recent Partner Experience survey has been sent out to your brokers and 

is available to be completed until the 14 October 2022. 

 

This provides your brokers a with a great opportunity to provide feedback directly 

to us, letting us know where we can improve and what it is we are doing well. The 

commentary provided will be used to determine how we can support both you, your 

brokers and your valued customers. 

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please speak with your Partner 

Relationship Manager. 

 

  
     

 

        

 
 


